From: Linda Baumann

To: licensing
Subject: Liquor store proposed for Park St at The Emerson
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 5:30:52 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I am a resident of Lakeside St and wholly concur with concerned neighbors that have written
to you expressing concern that a liquor store is planned for this space. Liquor is readily
available on Park St, PicNSave is right across the street. Furthermore, a nearby gas station has
been the scene of shootings and a hang out.

Do not allow this business to take up a space meant for gathering on a patio for people to meet
to build a safe community. A liquor store is a really bad addition.

Linda Bauamnn
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